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October 12, 2013 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I am pleased to recommend Noacon, Inc. as a general contractor. 
We have had the opportunity to work with them on several projects 
over the past few years ranging in size from less than a million to 
several million dollars. We appreciate their sensitivity to budget 
demands while maintaining the intent of the architectural design. 
They have proven to be a very capable contracting firm that has 
been flexible and agreeable, willing to give extra effort to complete 
projects on budget and in a timely manner. We are very selective 
about our recommended bidders list because the performance of a 
contractor reflects on our reputation as well. I am pleased to say 
that Noacon has been and will remain on our preferred list.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 
Rik Sowell AIA 
President  
Sowell Architects, Inc.  
 
 
   
 


